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Dear Name, 

I hope you are well and taking care. At our alma mater Randolph students and faculty have 

made a full return to campus life, albeit modified, after more than a year of virtual and 

hybrid studies. The generosity of individuals like you and me has kept the College resilient 

and strong even through a pandemic. 

I was inspired to make my first gift to the College during my senior year when I served as 

class treasurer. I worked closely with Skip Kughn, at that time the vice president for 

institutional advancement, and I saw firsthand just how important Annual Fund gifts were. I 

saw that these gifts were put to use immediately, to make sure the College could offer a 

quality education and limitless opportunities for students, including me. 

Since then, I have continued to give to the College because of all it has given me. My 

time at Randolph and the opportunity to participate in so many activities outside the 

classroom developed my leadership skills and taught me how to think, not what to 

think. I am forever grateful for those opportunities and, as a healthcare leader working 

through this global crisis, I have been able to lean on those learnings in the past year.  

My colleagues and I have been faced with challenges that require us to create new ways 

to care for our patients and each other. There is no book or plan for how to do this; we 

are creating the plan as we go. The critical thinking skills and broad view that a liberal 

arts education provides, coupled with the leadership lessons I had while at Randolph, 

are invaluable to me. 

Giving is personal, and we each have our own reasons for supporting Randolph. I hope 

you will take a few minutes today to reflect on your time at the College. If, like me, you 

recognize this time as truly transformational, I hope you will join me in ensuring that 

today’s students also receive a life-changing education. Our vital support at the Conway 

Society level benefits them directly during this academic year. 

With warmth and appreciation, 

 
Jennifer Valentine ’02 

Conway Society Member and Randolph College Ambassador 

 

P. S. Please visit www.randolphcollege.edu/givenow to make an immediate impact. 

http://www.randolphcollege.edu/givenow

